
 

Staff Awards and Success News 

ICT Mahidol staff presented academic papers at the “Mahidol Sustainable 

Development Conference 2023” 

 
 

The Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol University (ICT 

Mahidol) would like to congratulate four staff for being selected to present their academic 

papers at the “Mahidol Sustainable Development Conference 2023” on August 23, 2023, at 

Prince Mahidol Hall, Mahidol University. 

The academic papers presented by the ICT Mahidol staff include: 

• A Study on Greenhouse Gas Reduction Strategies of the Faculty of Information and 

Communication Technology, Mahidol University, presented by Mr. Yuttana 

Jeansamoot, Acting Deputy Head of The Engineering and Facilities from Engineering 

and Facilities Department 

• A Study on Impact of Basic Fire Safety Training of the Faculty of Information and 

Communication Technology, Mahidol University, presented by Mr. Somsak Tanasri, 



 

Acting Head of The Building and Landscape Unit from Engineering and Facilities 

Department 

• The Concept of Producing Augmented Reality Multimedia for Sustainable Learning, 

presented by Mr. Chalermpol Phuwatadisit from Division of Information Technology 

(MUIT), Office of the President, as well as Miss Sirirat Wittayakunsatid, Audio-Visual 

Technical Officer from Audio Visual and Digital Learning Media Development 

Department 

• Strategies for Carrying Out Community-related Missions to Strengthen Communities, 

presented by Mr. Den Tupsai, General Administration Officer from Academic Services 

and Technology Transfer Department 

During the conference, Asst. Prof. Dr. Somboon Sirisunhirun, Deputy Dean for 

Administration, the Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities, Mahidol University, as well as 

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Phumin Kirawanich, Acting Head of the Cluster of Logistics and Rail Engineering, 

the Faculty of Engineering, Mahidol University, served as the committees to provide guidance 

and advancement for their academic papers. 

The “Mahidol Sustainable Development Conference 2023” was organized by the 

Division of Physical Systems and Environment, Mahidol University which accept academic 

papers that aligned with the 17 Sustainable Development Goals, including  no poverty; zero 

hunger; good health and well-being; quality education; gender equality; clean water and 

sanitation; affordable and clean energy; decent work and economic growth; industry, 

innovation and infrastructure; reduced inequalities; sustainable cities and communities; 

responsible consumption and production; climate action; life below water; life on land; peace, 

justice, and strong institutions; and partnerships for the goals.  

The presentation was divided into four thematic groups: Sustainable Environment, 

Sustainable Health, Sustainable Social Enterprise, and Sustainable Society. 
 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ict-staffs-sustainable-conference-2023/  
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